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 Wednesday 24th May 2023 
 

School Class Photographs  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

The photographer will be in school on Monday 19th June to take class photographs.  All classes 

will be photographed from F1 (Nursery) to Year 6 with their class teacher and support staff.  

The photo will be a lovely memento for your child, however there is no obligation to buy. Please 

make sure that your child is in full school uniform. If your child is scheduled to have PE on this 

day, they can attend school wearing their uniform and bring their PE kit with them to change into 

after photographs have been taken. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs V. Thomas-Marshall  

HLTA 

 


